
Phone call from Mr. Austin at 8:50 am 12.10.2020 

Good morning Lyncourt School Community this is Mr. Austin with an important update on our Orange 

zone designation. 

This message only pertains to those families whose child or children attend Lyncourt School in our in-

person/hybrid learning model. This does not pertain to our remote learners. 

On Thursday, December 10th, Onondaga County informed us we now need to test 10 % of our 

population on Monday, December 14th, as part of the new orange zone designation. This will be the 

same test the county used the last time they were at school testing. 

Please note that the testing is voluntary and for asymptomatic staff/students only. Also, the registration 

closes at 8:00 am the day prior to the test, which for us would be Sunday, December 13th at 8:00 am. 

After this test we should I am hoping we will be covered until our return in January. 

We need your help for a smooth testing day. If you are interested in being tested as part of this round, 

please sign your child up to be tested. Mrs. Davis will email the registration link home later this morning. 

Thank you for your continued support. 


